DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
STATE OF GEORGIA

INDICATION OF ROUNDABOUT SUPPORT

Georgia Department of Transportation
Office of Program Delivery
600 West Peachtree Street, 25t Floor
Atlanta, Georgia 30308
ATTN: Darrius Lee, Project Manager
Location
Effingham County supports the consideration of a roundabout at the location specified below.
Description: SR 26/US 80 @ CR 311/SANDHILL ROAD
State/County Route Numbers: SR 26/US 80 @ CR 311/SANDHILL ROAD
Project: Effingham County, P.I. No. 0019658

Associated Conditions

The undersigned agrees to participate in the following maintenance of the intersection in the event

that the roundabout is selected as the preferred concept alternative:

e The full and entire cost to energize the lighting system installed and to provide for the

operation/maintenance thereof.
e Any maintenance costs associated with landscaping as approved by the local

government and the Georgia Department of Transportation (after construction is

complete).

We agree to participate in a formal Local Government Lighting Project Agreement during the
preliminary design phase. This indication of support is submitted and all the conditions are hereby

agreed to. The undersigned are duly authorized to execute this agreement.
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Russell R. McMurry, P.E.,
Commissioner

One Georgia Center
600 West Peachtree Street, NW
Atlanta, GA 30308

Georgia Department of Transportation (404) 631-1000 Main Office

June 28, 2024

Tim Callanan, County Manager
Effingham County

804 South Laurel Street
Springfield, GA 31329

RE: Indication of Roundabout Support Letter for Approval
P.I. No. 0019658 - Effingham SR 26/US 80 @ CR 311/SANDHILL ROAD

Dear Mr. Callanan,

The Department Is requesting your review and approval of the Indication of Roundabout
Support Letter on the subject project. The project would consist of the construction of a
single lane roundabout at the intersection of SR 26/US 80 @ CR 311/SANDHILL ROAD
in Eden.

Please have your designated parties sign the letter and return it to the assigned Project
Manager via email.

If you have any questions or should you require any additional information, please
contact the GDOT Project Manager, Darrius Lee, at 404-618-6368 or via email at
dlee@dot.ga.gov.

Sincerely,

}K'Z\: for
imberly W. Nesbitt

State Program Delivery Administrator
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cc: Troy Pittman, GDOT District 5 Engineer



